
 

 

 

Feedback period closed on draft Crown Engagement 
Strategy and review of the Financial Assistance 
Scheme 
 

The period to provide feedback on the draft Crown Engagement Strategy and the review of the Financial 
Assistance Scheme closed on 30 October 2020. The feedback we received will inform the next steps for this 
work, including publishing a summary of submissions. 

We appreciate that Covid-19 has created a number of competing priorities for our communities so if you 
wanted to provide feedback but were unable, please feel free to contact Te Kāhui Takutai Moana using the 
details above. 

 

Document Description 

Submission form Please fill out this form to provide us with your 
comments on the financial assistance scheme and 
the draft Crown engagement strategy. 

Discussion document - Crown engagement 
strategy 

 

Draft Crown engagement strategy 

 

An overview of the draft Crown engagement 
strategy and supports you to provide us with your 
views on the draft strategy. 

Discussion document - Review of the financial 
assistance scheme 

 

Review of the financial assistance scheme 

 

Provides context to the review of the scheme and 
supports you to provide feedback. 

 

https://www.tearawhiti.govt.nz/assets/MACA-docs/2020-08-10-Submission-form.pdf
https://www.tearawhiti.govt.nz/assets/MACA-docs/Discussion-document_Draft-Crown-engagement-strategy_September-2020.pdf
https://www.tearawhiti.govt.nz/assets/MACA-docs/Discussion-document_Draft-Crown-engagement-strategy_September-2020.pdf
https://www.tearawhiti.govt.nz/assets/MACA-docs/2020-Crown-draft-engagement-strategy-A3.pdf
https://www.tearawhiti.govt.nz/assets/MACA-docs/Discussion-document_Financial-assistance-scheme_September-2020.pdf
https://www.tearawhiti.govt.nz/assets/MACA-docs/Discussion-document_Financial-assistance-scheme_September-2020.pdf
https://www.tearawhiti.govt.nz/assets/MACA-docs/2020-Financial-Assistance-A3.pdf

